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Follow up 

I totally object to Aurora refusing to acknowledge your recommendations. If they want the amount increased 
then they need to extend the costs to all the Dunedin customers. Why should we subsidising Aurora due to 
Aurora's mismanagement over the years, where the Dunedin City Council have benefitted from the profits me 
and not invested in Infrastructure in Central Otago and Lakes Districts/Wanamaker. Please can you keep Aurora 
accountable and monitor their progress. We will struggle to pay such an increase. Regards Sheryll Hanning 


